Heidi Scoble

From: Allison Goodwin [allisongoodwin1@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 11:39 AM B

To: Heidi Scoble B

Cc: Jane Woodman; Dale Goodwin; Dana Sanderson j\m 9L '}_m%‘
Subject: 6 Josephine Proposed Project - s o

Hello Ms. Scoble,

I am writing on behalf of my father Vernon Goodwin and my sisters, Dale Goodwin & Dana
Sanderson. We own 14 & 16 Josephine - our father Vernon & late mother Virginia bought the
property in 1977 and we all cherish it and absolutely love Sausalito.

We believe that Dean & Jane Woodman's proposed project will improve our neighborhood and we
support them fully. The proposed duplex house with 2 car garage & 2 car tandem parking being
submitted this Wednesday, June 26th should be approved as the plans not only fit our
neighborhood, they will improve it.

Thank you for your consideration and feel free to contact any of us regarding this matter.
With Regards,

Allison Goodwin

14 & 16 Josephine st.

Sausalito, CA 94965
(415) 686-2373




